From:

To: Aquind Interconnector

Subject: Opposed to pipeline coming through Portsmouth
Date: 29 September 2020 22:12:05

Hello

I have already registered an objection to this project. I have just read that you are now planning to drill though
the allotment plots at Milton, and have access (remove vegetation) to part of the plots.

This is scandalous that you would even consider this. Imagine if you or a loved one had an allotment plot,
where hours of toil and love went into that area to grow vegetables...to be told it would be drilled under and
disturbed.

Please do not come through Portsmouth, much of this land is ex MoD of which is contaminated, if you disturb
this...it will seep into our land/parks/gardens. This will affect the mental and physical health of residents.

If this project has to proceed...please come into land in another area...there are other coastal options that will not
impact on lives, such as your proposed route through Bransbury Park and the allotment plots!

Regards

Ali Gregory

Sent from my iPhone





